
OWRD Sponsored Continuing Education
June 9, 2006

Salem, Oregon

“OWRD Continuing Education, Rules Update and Well Location Requirements” Tracy
Eichenlaub & Kris Byrd, Oregon Water Resources Department (OWRD). 

Course description: This course will review the continuing education program, including
what is required; address the change to one license; and review the Department’s requirements
for well locating.

This course is approved for 2 CECs in the Oregon ground water and well construction statutes
and rules category.

When: June 9, 2006

Time: 8:30 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.

Location: Water Resources Department
725 Summer St NE
Conference Room 124
Salem, Oregon 97301

Cost: None

Contact: Tracy Eichenlaub, 503 986-0856, or by e-mail at
<<Tracy.L.Eichenlaub@wrd.state.or.us>>

Please let us know if you plan to attend.
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